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October 17, 2018 

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 

Ms. G. Cheryl Blundon, Board Secretary 

Prince Charles Building 

210 - 120  Torbay Road, 

St. John's, NL A1A 2G8 

Re: NLH Application for 2019 Capital Budget – Comments of the Labrador Interconnected 
Group  

Dear Ms Blundon, 

We write to advise that the Labrador Interconnected Group has no comments regarding 

the above-noted application. 

Should you have any questions, please be sure to contact me. 

Respectfully, 

Olthuis, Kleer, Townshend LLP 
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